Newtown Babe Ruth Softball
Monthly Meeting Minutes
July 24th 2013
 

Attendance: Tom Mulligan, Greg Horkachuck, Tamara Doherty,  Stephanie Burns, Jeff Mubarek, Crystal Carvalho,Wendy Merrick, Tim Adam, Pat Reilly, Pat McCleary, Sue Gouveia, Mark Krasnickas 
 

Minutes read and accepted:
 

Treasure’s report: Greg- Savings 18,300 checking 24,900 at the end of June. Spring season made approx $7,000  a little short on travel, but once all the money comes in, should be with in by laws. 
 

Director of Operations: Tamera - NYA- Looking to add another hour time slot (3-4) in Nov/Dec ½ turf. Charge $25 for 6 weeks for U6/U8
Jan-Feb add another hour 5-6 for ½ turf.
March- add another hour on either end of time slot, full turf for travel team training
Still need some open Division Directors 
U6-
U8- John Hubner
U10-
U12- Pat McCleary
U14- Tamara 
Looking at U6/U8 structure and how to split it -by age or 1st year 2nd year
1st year 6,7,8 no experience  
One practice one game seems good. Met with Bobby G, seems to think we have no consistency, fall clinics should be implementing things we need for consistency like using two hands no gloves for younger groups. Using a group practice for evaluations
        - Player development Jeff M- proposed Rob Farmer to be designative  professional player development, responsible for everything with people under him. Wants to open up winter clinics to everyone for more revenue. 


Travel: Crystal - Try outs posted Aug 17 & 18th wit 24-25th as make up. Coach’s are:U16 Monica team U16- open, U14 Mary, U12 open, U10 open. We need coach’s, should put on patch. Crystal needs help for evaluations and for try outs. A few registration fees left to be paid, raffle tickets not in yet. Get (thank you) out to everyone.


Other business:  Lucille Biele from the Senior Women’s softball tournament sold patches and raised money to donate to our softball program. She raised $751.00
We should participate in the Labor Day Parade and post

